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To: A Stan Rickard, Director of Public Works

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor%»\
Date: October 1, 2002

Subject: .Schafer School Sign Changes

Schafer School is.experiencing some hazardous traffic situations due to the schools staggered
time schedules. The first group of students begin class at 8 AM, and the second group arrives at
9 AM. At the end of the day, the first group is dismissed at 2:30 PM and the second group at
3:15 PM. The existing time limit for the “one-way” and parking signs is 7:30 AM — 3 PM.
Since the last class is dismissed at 3:15 PM, there is confusion with the “one-way” signs on
Berkshire and also with some of the parking signs. To eliminate these problems, the new time
period for all signage should be 7:30 AM — 4PM.

I would recommend changing the time periods to 7:30 AM — 4 PM for all of the school related
signage around Schafer School.

cc: Rick Stoderstrom, Trustee, District 6
Steven Sebby, Trustee, District 4
Ms. Janet Dews, Principal
Transportation and Safety Committee



